
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
           

 

 

 

 

 

ADVERTISEMENT 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 

 
RFP-20-001 

TRANSPORTATION SERVICES 

 

Addendum No. 1 

 

This document serves as an Addendum of the solicitation RFP 20-001 Transportation 

Services.  

 

This Addendum is made to address the questions received from some companies. Here 

are the answers for those questions.   

 

1. Are vans or minibus (air-port shutter style) acceptable for this project? If not 

acceptable, what are the vehicle specifications/expectations? 

Answer: DOT will provide busses/transportation vehicles.  

 

2. Peach County will require transportation services, like on-call?  

Answer: Yes, Operating Services, Section One mentions this. However, this is not a 

regular stop and go city bus project. 

 

3. Will customer be paying for the transportation, like coins or bus card?  

Answer: Yes, there will be a fare structure established by the County for the Transit 

System. Cash/coins only. Please see Revenue and Expense Reports and Invoicing 

section. 

 

4. Who is the current company providing this service if any? If none, who was the 

last company who support this services? 

Answer: Middle GA Community Action Agency. 
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5. Can I e-mail the letter of interest? 

Answer: Yes.  

 

6. Regarding Fixed Route Service, is the Peach County requiring more than one bus 

for different routes? If so, how many are they? 

Answers: Regarding the routes, Scope of Services section 1 to 4 address this questions.  

 

7. The RFP states that the program would be run for 8 hours a day for 260 days of the 

year. You mentioned we would bill the DOT and then you would reimburse us. Would 

this mean we would be billing the DOT a day rate for our services? 

Answer. No. The TPO will submit monthly invoices to the Peach County Board of 

Commissioners as part of the Monthly Operating Report. TPO will prepare the monthly 

GDOT Reimbursement Form, together with TPO’s monthly invoice. The County 

Administrator will, after review and approval, sign and forward the Reimbursement 

Form to the GDOT District Office. The County will reimburse TPO in a timely manner 

for the services provided by TPO in accordance with the Contract, including any other 

incidental costs of the program that were approved by County and incurred by TPO.  

 

*All terms and conditions of this solicitation remain unchanged.   


